From: Lauren Speigel 
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 9:46 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Site Visit to Providence, RI March 25-26

Hi Steve,

I’m back from my trip to Providence, which I attended in my official capacity as a representative of the Mayor’s Office. I was in Providence, RI from 3/24-3/26 to attend meetings with the Providence Police Department and the Nonviolence Institute with a delegation from Chicago. The University of Chicago Crime Lab paid for my expenses (flight, hotel, group meals).

Thank you,
Lauren
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